
 
  
To: Headteachers of all schools in Solihull 
 

CHILDREN’S SERVICES AND SKILLS 

Council House, Manor Square 
Solihull, West Midlands  B91 3QB 
Tel: 0121 744 5245  
Email: s47lminter@streetsbrook.solihull.sch.uk  
www.solihull.gov.uk 

 Please ask for: Louise Minter 
 

 Date:  3rd June 2019 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Re: Headteachers’ Partnership – Thursday 27th June 2019, Ardencote Hotel 
 
We would like to invite you and your Deputy/Assistant Headteacher to the final 
Headteachers’ Partnership Meeting of the academic year.  The meeting will be taking 
place on the 27th June in the Claverdon Suite at Ardencote Hotel (please note change of 
venue) from 8.30am – 12.30pm.  
 
We are delighted to be welcoming Helen Youngman to our meeting for a presentation 
on ‘The Big Ofsted Curriculum Conversation’.  Helen’s aim is to inspire leaders and 
teachers to achieve sustained excellence and outstanding results for the children in 
their schools.  Her underlying belief is that every child has the right to a truly great and 
memorable education that ensures they make the very best academic progress, but 
also by actively addressing children’s personal, social and emotional needs. Helen is 
passionate that both aspects of a child’s education are important if children are to lead 
happy, fulfilled and successful lives both personally and professionally. 
 
As previously, breakfast will be served during the mid-morning break.  To enable us to 
cater adequately on the day, please could you complete the attached booking form and 
return it to Jane Watts at jawatts@solihull.gov.uk by Wednesday 12th June 2019.   
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

L Minter 
Chair of the Solihull Schools Strategic Accountability Board (SSSAB) 
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